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From: Tuman, Michael <Michael.Tuman@dupageco.org>

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 4:23 PM

To: Tuman, Michael

Subject: 2016 Pavement Marking Contract - Superior Road Striping Inc

DuPage County has awarded a contract for 2016 Pavement Marking Maintenance to Superior Road
Striping, Inc.

The details of this contract including the bid tab can be found at the following link:

https://www.dupageco.org/DOT/DOTBids/Projects/2016/51925/

As part of our continuing effort to work with the DuPage MPI group and Chairman Cronin’s ACT Initiative,
this contract included a section on Joint Purchasing.

Superior Road Striping, Inc. did indicate that they would be willing to extend their bid prices to other
governmental units.

Please contact Superior Road Striping, Inc. directly if you would like to pursue this option for your
pavement marking maintenance needs this year,

Your contract will be completely independent from the County but we would request a copy of your
purchase order to track the utilization of this process.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.

Thank you

Michael J. Tum



